

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Sunday 2nd June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Ecclesall Primary School children,

We hope that everyone has enjoyed a restful half term break and we are looking forward to seeing the children back at school on Monday for what promises to be a busy and enjoyable time.

We have become aware, through various news sources and social media, that the planning permission for the proposed MUGA was due to be put to the planning committee next week. However, we have now been informed that this has been deferred until later in the year.

Our thinking behind the MUGA has always been to provide the children with additional space on part of the field to use for free play at break and lunchtimes all year round, as well as for organised activities in PE lessons and after school activities.

We are conscious that, as a school, we have not communicated with families about this proposal recently. This is because there have been no new developments since our last letter to give anyone since planning has been delayed multiple times.

https://ecclesallprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/MUGA-Update-Letter-Oct-2023.pdf

Once the decision is taken by the planning committee, governors will consider the views from parents and carers and then any decisions reached will be communicated with the whole school community.

Kind regards

Emma Hardy Nicole Ramsey Guy Willatt

Head Teacher Deputy Head Teacher Deputy Head Teacher